EUREKA, CALIFORNIA
Feb. 7, 1957

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We here at K-DAN were very glad to get your report
on the reception you received from our test program
Feb. 4th.

Your report was correct and we do appriciate your
listening and reporting to us.

Sincerely,

W.H.:th W.H. Hansen, Wgr.




